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Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements regarding 
upcoming events at your school for the week of May 1st – 5th.  

 
Our school flag along with all flags at provincial buildings, sites, establishments and schools within the 
province of New Brunswick are lowered to half-mast from sunrise to sunset today, Friday, April 28th to 
mark the Day of Mourning for Persons Killed or Injured in the Workplace.  
 
A reminder that school clothing orders have arrived and are available for pick-up at the school office. 
 
Saint John Soccer Club will be having competitive (AA) tryouts at Shamrock #1 turf field. For more 
information and players registration visit <www.saintjohnsoccer.ca>  
 
All visitors are reminded to sign-in at the school office prior to travelling to classrooms or elsewhere 
throughout the building. Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 
 
Loch Lomond Home & School Assoc. is looking for gently used items for the children to purchase for our 
upcoming Mother's/Father's Day sale that will be held on Friday May 12th.  Children will be able to 
purchase an item for $1.  Please have your donated items in by May 10th.   
 
National Mental Health Week is May 1st – 8th. The Canadian Mental Health Association’s Mental Health 
Week is an annual national event that takes place during the first week in May to encourage people 
from all walks of life to learn, talk, reflect and engage with others on all issues relating to mental health.  

 

Monday, May 1st Fine Arts Gala “Reserve” Tickets go on sale. Two “Reserve” tickets are available for 
each participating student family. Remaining tickets go on sale starting Friday, May 12th on a first come 
first serve basis. . Tickets are $5.00 each and are available at the school administrative office. Please 
note that only 175 tickets are available for this special event. 
 
Tuesday, May 2nd is the deadline to submit ballots for the “Books for Bikes” contest. In order to have a 
chance to win a bike students must have submitted a ballot in the “Books for Bikes” ballot box.  

Wednesday, May 3rd students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep those smiles strong and bright!  
 
Wednesday, May 3rd the PSSC will hold their regular monthly meeting at the school starting at 6:30 p.m. 
This meeting is open to the public and everyone is welcome to attend. For more information on the role 
and responsibilities of the PSSC please refer to the Loch Lomond School website.  

Thursday, May 4th there are no classes in the Saint John Education Centre only. This day is designated for 
AEFNB & NBTA meetings.  

Friday, May 5th there are no classes. This day is designated as Provincial Council Day.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton 
Principal (Acting) 
Loch Lomond School  

http://www.saintjohnsoccer.ca/

